
Dear Parents and Guardians,
I hope you are all having a
wonderful week. It was so
nice to see you all again at the
Halloween Party! Everyone
looked amazing in their
costumes and the students
did such a wonderful job
dancing during their
performance!

UOI

Students have been building up
their addition skills and are
making great progress!
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Newsletter

For this month's “Exploring Cultures,
we finished up the last two weeks of
the month by learning about America
and our classmates' culture or family
traditions. The students have been
doing great presenting and sharing
their traditions with their classmates. 
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Math



Students have been working
hard on reviewing and
learning phonics for letters T
and U!

Culture Day Substitute Holiday:
Monday, November 4th
Orange Picking:  Thursday,
November 14th (Postponement
in case of rain: Thursday,
November 21st)

Language Arts

Important

Dates!


